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Committee members, 

As a lifelong resident of Oregon I vehemently oppose this bill as it's one more attack 

on our rights. 

 

With international terrorist organizations operating inside the United States as well as 

Chinese national men of military age spying on our military installations, it seems 

very unwise to disarm your fellow Oregonians. Unless of course the Oregon 

democrats are in support of Tren de Aragua, MS-13, and the CCP. Maybe the 

Oregon democrats are being funded by the Chinese communist party. After all the 

democrats have done to destroy this once beautiful state, that would come as no 

surprise to me.  

 

Most normal people have compassion for victims of violence regardless of the cause 

but this “bill”  attempts to justify the removal of  constitutional rights from people who 

have NOTHING TO DO with the victimization of others. There is no logic to support 

the idea that one class of people should give up their rights because ANOTHER 

PERSON committed a crime. That seems really twisted not to mention completely 

ludicrous. 

 

You democrats need to cease with your unlawful attempts to separate your fellow 

citizens form their constitutional rights. What's next demos, are you going to remove 

our 1st amendment rights as well? Why is it so difficult to uphold your oath of office 

and defend the rights of your fellow Oregonians?  


